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Happy Veterans Day 11.11.20

Thank you to all Veterans. Our staff and students remember all of the brave men and women
that fought hard for our country. Thank you.

Schedule Changes for Trimester 2

Schedule changes for Trimester 2 have been emailed to students that have changes. All
students will now be starting Spanish instead of SEL. This trimester is a fresh start and a
great time to refocus our efforts. Let your child know they can always reach out to their
teachers if they have any questions about their schedule. Let's work together to make this
trimester the best we can! Thank you for all of your support during these times.

Cameras Must Remain on During Class

Cameras must remain on during all classes starting Monday, November 16th. Special cases
need to be approved by Ms. Aulisa or Mrs. Ross. Please email them with any concerns. Thank
you for understanding.

Digital Report Cards



8th Grade Parents Click Here

On Friday November 20th, report cards for the �rst trimester will be posted on Skyward for
parents to view their child's progress and sign. We have already mailed home the MAPS test
scores earlier this week. If for some reason you have not received them by Monday, please
call the o�ce and we can help you.

Salt Creek Dist 48's COVID-19 Information Page

Come check out our new COVID-19 Information page on our website. Stay up to date with Salt
Creek District 48's COVID-19 metrics by visiting:
https://www.saltcreek48.org/page/covid-19-information

ATTENDANCE INFO

Attendance Terms:
Present - 4 or more classes attended
Absent - 4 or more classes missed
Half Day Absent - 3 classes missed
Tardy - Not arriving at school (1st period) on time

If your child is going to be absent for any reason, please call the o�ce to let us know.
(630) 279-6160 ABSENCE LINE IS OPTION 4.

SAVE THE DATE!

Tuesday, June 1, 2021
8th Grade Graduation will be held on this date. The time and location are yet to be determined.
Stay tuned for more information.

INFO NEEDED FROM 8TH GRADE PARENTS

Are you a parent of an 8th Grader? We need some info for graduation. Please click the link
below and �ll out the form by November 20th. Thank you!!!

2020-21 Willowbrook Transition Information for 8th
Grade Students

https://forms.gle/PzG6uk4vejfw61pNA
https://www.saltcreek48.org/page/covid-19-information


TECHNOLOGY SUPPORT

HAVING TECH ISSUES?

Click on the link for our Tech Survey

STUDENT SCHEDULE MATRIX LINK

Click here for your student's daily schedules

Just click the link and it will take you to all of the schedules at Albright with live links for classrooms.

In the past, Willowbrook High School has worked with us to use various sources of
information to place students in Freshman courses at WBHS. These items included the PSAT,
8th grade fall MAP data, teacher recommendation, GPA, and student/parent/guardian input.
Given the current condition and limitations, the PSATs are not being administered.
Due to this change, Willowbrook Department Chairs and Administration met with our 8th
Grade Teachers and Administration to identify alternatives for these assessments in both ELA
and Math. Our teams are working together to identify resources that could be used for
placement considerations at WBHS. The WBHS Administration will communicate in greater
detail at a later time once everything is �nalized, but this is a general overview of our work
thus far.
What can your 8th grader do? The answer is simple. Just remind your child to do his/her best
on all classroom assignments, as good work habits increase assessment scores and provide
a great foundation for both 8th grade and high school success.

Registration information should be shared from Willowbrook soon.

FREE MEAL PICK UP - NEW INFORMATION FOR
REMOTE LEARNING

Five-day Breakfast and Lunch Combo meal distribution for remote eLearning students will
continue at Albright Middle School each Tuesday from 1:00 PM to 1:30 PM and again from
2:30 PM to 3:00 PM

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbv_tLjeG7fxJQlgr9KtrAU2whuSTntMqfp9D5Lf_UMQp4ow/viewform
https://www.saltcreek48.org/page/ams-e-learning


PBIS VIKING OF THE WEEK WINNERS!

5th Ian D - is super enthusiastic about his learning. He is polite, positive, and participates
regularly. His teachers and peers appreciate the energy that he brings to class, every day.

6th Mariya K - goes above and beyond and puts extra effort into all of her work. She is
positive, helpful, and she always includes her classmates. Mariya is a great student and friend!

7th Michael M -is prompt to class, engaged, and has a positive attitude. He also participates
and is an active learner. Michael often uses his wit to bring joy to learning.

8th Max C - has been participating and engaged during remote learning. He is asking and
answering questions and trying his best. He came to get extra help during his break and is
continuing to show perseverance and grit each day. We are proud of you!

PBIS Attendance Winners

5th- Olivia O.
6th- Gabi E.
7th- Caitlyn M.
8th- Mariah G.

https://s.smore.com/u/cd4d97269871dd9b46a7f8035fbe957e.png


CLICK HERE TO NOMINATE A STAFF MEMBER

Meet Mrs. Rumbaugh!

How long have you been in D48? This is my 9th year in this district (cannot believe it).
What do you to in D48? I'm the social worker for AMS!
What is your favorite thing to stay calm during stressful times? My favorite things to stay
calm are walk my dog, talk to friends, biking, and eat dark chocolate! I also really like bon�res
and watching crime TV when I have time.
Favorite Color? I really like black if no one can tell.
Favorite Snacks? dark chocolate, almonds, anything that involves a dip.

DO YOU KNOW AN AMAZING STAFF MEMBER AT
DIST.48?

Would you like to recognize a staff member at District 48 that deserves some extraordinary
recognition for something they have done in our school district to make a difference for
others? Please �ll out this form to recognize this staff member for their amazing
accomplishment!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf0i5GX4w1LsbAGBgh0CVG-vje7sgpkw2q8vVoQzB946Yu5Cw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1
https://s.smore.com/u/7b8bedb9fa7eb5be7add4eb83003c30c.png
https://tinyurl.com/y53na9p5


Katie Tumilty
Mrs. Tumilty has an amazing
attitude and is an incredible role
model for students. She makes
strong connections with
students and goes out of her
way to be kind and help others.

DROP OFF AND PICK UP BOXES ARE LOCATED
OUTSIDE DOOR #1

LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER INFO

We are now offering online checkout to all of our Salt Creek School District Families. Please
use the links below to access your student library accounts. Please watch this detailed video
on how to use Alexandra Researcher!
How to use Researcher
AMS Researcher Login

https://s.smore.com/u/e807f7e2c9ab3d9ff0e0b261916fd16d.png
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BLBpNd1NqHw
https://albright.goalexandria.com/search


DROP BOX
This box is for anything you
need to drop off to the o�ce or
to a teacher. If it is an important
document that can go in the
locked blue box on the wall
outside.

PICK UP BOX
This box will have anything your
teacher needs you to pick up in
it. You will �nd your items
labeled with your name on
them. Please only take your
items.

Door #1
This is where the drop box and
pick up box are located!

Days to Remember!!

NOVEMBER 23 - NOVEMBER 27 (THANKSGIVING BREAK)
DECEMBER 21 - JANUARY 1 (WINTER BREAK)

Ms. Gerrie Aulisa
Albright Middle School Principal

1110 South Villa Avenue, Villa Park, IL, USA gaulisa@saltcreek48.org

630-279-6160 saltcreek48.org

Mrs. Angie Ross
Dean of Students and Technology Liaison

1110 South Villa Avenue, Villa Park, IL, USA aross@saltcreek48.org

630-279-6160 saltcreek48.org
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